
 

 

From: Tom Pendergast  
Date: Wed, Mar 29, 2017 at 9:54 AM 
Subject: Inclusion of 800-171 References 
To: "cyberframework@nist.gov" <cyberframework@nist.gov> 
 
Hi there, 

Good luck as you folks wrap up the comments! 

I’m working with more and more of our clients who are interested in mapping CSF requirements against 
NIST 800-171, and thus I’d like to suggest that the informative references section of the core Excel docs 
include references to 800-171, if possible. I understand that cross-correlation is providing within 800-
171—but the smaller businesses that seek compliance with this document can be aided by the framework 
references. 

Kind regards, 

Tom 

Tom Pendergast, Ph.D. | Chief Strategist, Security, Privacy, and Compliance   
www.mediapro.com | A 2014-2016 Gartner Magic Quadrant LEADER in Security Awareness Training 
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